
Bear Valley will be hosting
family conferences on

Wednesday 10/18 from 4-
8pm.  Please check your

email in the coming
weeks for the Sign-Up

Genius link to secure your
prefered time slot!

YETI NEWS
UPCOMING DATES

10/3 & 10/4 - Interim Testing
WK of 10/9 - Progress reports sent out!
TUE 10/10 - Fall Choir Concert @ 5:30pm
WED 10/11 - End of Quarter #1
THU 10/12 thru MON 10/16 - NO SCHOOL 

WED 10/18 (4-8pm) - Fall Family Conferences
WED 10/25 - Fall Band Concert @ 5:30pm
FRI 11/03 - NO SCHOOL, BVIS ONLY
11/20-24 - NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Break

       We hope our Yetis have a nice long Fall Break!

Phone: 720.423.9600
http://www.bearvalley.dpsk12.org

Fall Conferences

Lifetouch Retakes

They  were absent and/or not
enrolled on 8/29/23.
If their family requests via the
Lifetouch Retake sign up form
They have their photo package in
their hands when we dismiss from
their classroom.

Lifetouch will be back on Thursday
October 19th for retakes!

If you bought a package your student
must bring that envelope back on 10/19 so

they can re-print the new photo.

Students will ONLY be allowed to 
take a retake photos if:  

1.

2.

3.

Early Pick Ups
We are seeing a sizable
increase of requests to
pick up students early.

Starting 10/2 families will
need to come to the main
office before students will
be called down, so please

plan your time accordingly. 

In addition, there will be  
no pick-up allowed after
3:30pm as it is extremely

disruptive to the end of day
procedures. 

Thank You!

Please see page 2 for very important reminders!

October 2023

https://bearvalley.dpsk12.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJry2ikcd_REiwjylKJRIzl9r4w9lOt9w0Sap3yWctBwYwJw/viewform?usp=sf_link


We appreciate you discussing with your child to ensure they are
following expectations and maximizing their learning time!

Students are permitted to have a water bottle during class, but
should not be traveling around school with other food, snack or
beverage items. 

If your student is bringing snacks, chips or sodas, please
remind them that those are only to be consumed in the cafe
at lunchtime

It is critical that your student is ON TIME to every class.
 During our 3 minute passing periods, we have 2 bells that
ring, one for the "1 minute warning" and one for the
beginning of each class.

 If a student has 3 tardies to a class, they will have lunch
service. Continuous tradies will result in a parent meeting
and/or PASS class.

Our quarter 1 celebration is Wednesday, October 11th! 
Eligibility to attend will be based on October progress
reports! 

Your student will receive their progress report the week of
October 9th. 

Grade level awards assemblies are coming up during the week
of October 2nd. 

Scholars from each grade level will be awarded for upholding
our ROAR values!

Please remind your student to leave AirPods, headphones and
phones in their lockers during school hours. 

Each grade level is still working towards earning cell phones
at lunch! 

Please review theses topics from our Culture Team.  

CULTURE CORNER!


